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St Levan School Essential Maintenance Works 

Cornwall Council and St Levan Primary School Joint Announcement 

08.01.2024 

Cornwall Council are planning to undertake significant essential maintenance works at St 

Levan Primary School in 2024. This work is critical to ensuring a continued safe and 

welcoming environment for pupils and staff at the school for many years to come, as well as 

protecting the future of a Grade II listed building. 

There are a number of complexities that require consideration when undertaking 

construction works at St Levan Primary School, including it being a constricted site, a listed 

building and housing the maternity roost of a European Protected Species of bat. 

Cornwall Council has been exploring options for delivering this work in light of the above 

restraints and the need to undertake the works as soon as possible. Following this, it was 

felt sensible to announce that the proposal is to temporarily relocate St Levan Primary 

School to Cape Cornwall School for a period of 3-4months whilst the works are undertaken. 

The logistics of this option are being developed and a further announcement will follow in 

due course. Please be assured that this step is not being taken lightly and is being done in 

the best interests of the long-term future of St Levan Primary School and its pupils. 

 


